NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BEFORE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
CENTRAL SAN JOAQUIN WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the CENTRAL SAN JOAQUIN WATER
CONSERVATION DISTRICT has received an Amended Annual Engineering
Investigation and Report prepared pursuant to Section 75601 of the California Water
Code, and that a public hearing will be held at 12:00 p.m.,noon on Thursday, December
22" 2016, at the Farmington Fire Station, Farmington, California.

Said hearing will be conducted by the Board of Directors for the purpose of
receiving evidence concerning the groundwater conditions and surface water supplies of
the District, and in support, or protest of the Amended Annual Engineering Investigation
and Report as provided in Section 75573 and 75601(c) of the California Water Code.

Upon completion of the hearing, and during the meeting of Board. should the
Board accept and adopt the Amended Annual Engineering Investigation and Report, the
Board will consider an action item of the Agenda regarding a change to groundwater
rates for the 2016-2017 water year as provided in section 75601(d) of the California
Water Code.

All interested persons desiring to be heard or to present evidence on the Amended
Annual Engineering Investigation and Report may appear at said public hearing. All
operators of water producing facilities within the District are invited to examine the
Amended Annual Engineering Investigation and Report at the District Office located at

11 S. San Joaquin Street Suite 306, Stockton, California 95202.
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